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The City Council of the City of Crossville, 
Tennessee has scheduled a public hearing to 
be held on Tuesday, October 14, 2014, at 
5:45 p.m. at the Crossville City Hall located 
at 392 N. Main St. The purpose of this 
hearing is to receive comments from any 
owner of property to be benefited by the road 
and sewer improvements to be made on Iris 
Circle, Westheria Drive, and Narcissus Street 
in the Hideaway Hills Subdivision through the 
abutting property act.  This area is more 
particularly described in the adjacent 
resolution. Any owner of property to be 
benefited may appear to be heard as to:
1. Whether the proposed improvement shall 
be undertaken as planned, or abandoned;
2. Whether the nature and scope of the 
improvement should be altered; and
3. Whether the improvement should be 
finance through the issuance of bonds on the 
“assessed value basis” as authorized by 
T.C.A. §7-33-303, et seq.


